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Only in America...... do banks leave both doors to the vault open and then
chain the pens to the counters.

Don’t forget your ALC tonight.
Ms. J's Mentor Group remember our lunch date for Thursday!

A reminder that band and choir candy/money needs to be turned in by the end
of the week.

If you want to work concessions at the double-header on Friday the 12th to
earn money for your band/choir account (remember the trip is next year), please talk
to Ms. J by the end of this week. The first students to volunteer will be the first students
chosen.

Annual Sweetheart Talent Contest will be held on Wednesday, 2/17 during 5th
hour. Cash awards for 1st - 3rd places. Sign-up in the HS Office by Friday, 2/12. We
must have at least 7 acts to hold the contest.

The Cheerleaders are selling Teddygrams to send to a friend for Valentines Day.
Only $3.00. They will be delivered on Friday, 2/12. Find a Cheerleader and order
yours today!

Any 7th grader that still has a copy of the Journal of Otto Peltonen, please
bring it back to Ms. Hawkinson ASAP. There may even be a treat involved!

JUNIORS: Don't forget to turn in your essay regarding Boys/Girls State--by Friday.

OVERDUE LIBRARY BOOKS: Stormy Pike: Space Tour, Chandra Weimer: Ella
Enchanted, Shi Thomas: Cast In Shadow & Stephen Williams: The Reptile Room. Please
return them.

Snowmobile Safety Class for kids 12 & up. February 23rd (6pm-10pm) & Sat., Feb.
27th from 9am to noon. East Lake Community Center. Sign up in the high school office.
If you have questions, please call Randi Harrington at 768-3311.

Snack Machine is now accepting coins again. If you want it to keep accepting coins,
please treat the machine with care.

Today’s subs: No subs today!



